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Geography and History Field Trip to Bradgate Park 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 26th October, Year 3 pupils will be undertaking a field trip to Bradgate Park as part of their Geography 
and History studies. The morning will be spent finding out more about Stone Age settlements in Bradgate Park and 
learning about what life was like during this period in history. 
 
During the afternoon, pupils will need to apply map skills they have learned in school as they are introduced to 
compass work and orienteering. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:30 am and we will be back for the end of the school day. Your child will need to bring 
a small rucksack containing a packed lunch and plenty to drink throughout the day.  They will need to be dressed 
appropriately for the time of year. Waterproofs and sturdy walking shoes are recommended, with layers of clothing 
to accommodate the changeable weather we can experience. 
 
There will be a voluntary contribution towards this visit of £13.00. Please make payment via ParentPay. 
This trip may not go ahead if we do not get enough contributions.  If you are able to volunteer to go on the trip, 
please indicate this on the slip below and school will be in touch. 
  
Please return the permission slip by Friday 13th October. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Parkes 
 
 

Bradgate Park Trip – Thursday 26th October 
 
 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………to attend the Bradgate Park Visit. 
 
 
I agree to pay a voluntary contribution of £13.00 via Parent Pay  
 
I AM ABLE / NOT ABLE to help with the trip 
 

 
Signed:…………………………………………………..     Date:………………………………………. 
 


